
Dear Chair Monnes Anderson and Senate Health Care Committee Members: I am submitting testimony 

to oppose SB 770. I have many concerns about this bill. It is too vague and gives to much power to the 

OHA. It is listed as an emergency which would mean that Oregon tax payers are not able to vote on this 

Bill. That does not seem right! You can not decide that we will all have one insurance, no choice, fine us 

and not let us vote on it! Please do not let this slip through without allowing every Oregon voter a voice 

in their healthcare! I am all for healthcare choice and freedom! This Bill removes my freedom to choose! 

Beth Schultz 

Roseburg, Oregon 

 


